
Bryan County Board of Commissioners – UDO Joint Workshop – October 9, 2019 

 The Bryan County Board of Commissioners held a joint workshop with the Planning Commission 
on Wednesday, October 9, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. in Richmond Hill. The following members were present: 
Chairman Carter Infinger, Commissioner Gene Wallace, Commissioner Steve Myers, and Commissioner 
Brad Brookshire. Planning Commission members present were: Boyce Young, Alex Floyd, Ronald 
Carswell and Steve Scholar. Also present: County Administrator Ben Taylor, County Clerk Donna Waters 
and County Attorney Lea Holliday, Community Development Director Audra Miller and Planning 
Manager Amanda Clement. 

 Chairman Infinger called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. The purpose of the meeting was to 
discuss the Unified Development Ordinance (UDO). Introductions were made and Audra Miller gave 
opening remarks. Michael Lauer gave an update on the UDO.  

 The meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m. 


